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February 2023 

Dear Student Leaders, 

This semester is in full swing and the colder Rochester weather has finally hit us! Don't forget 
the Common Connection Information Center has seasonal affective disorder (SAD) lamps 
available for use via this request form. Please take full advantage of our Rochester Traditions 
like Winterfest Weekend - which starts today! Enjoy plenty of food, fun, and laughter with your 
fellow students. As a reminder, the Student Life Awards nomination form will close this Friday, 
February 3rd at noon. This can be a great way to encourage a younger member to consider a 
higher-level position in the future. 

As always, carefully read the information provided in this edition of the Insider, and ask your 
advisor if any clarification is needed. 

Stay warm! 
Anne-Marie Algier, Associate Dean of Students 

What's Inside: 
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Wednesday, March 31st 

Constitution Final Submission Form Closes 
11:55 p.m. Sunday, April 2nd 

Springfest Weekend 
Thursday, April 20th - Saturday, April 22nd 

Last Day to Transact (SAAC) 
Wednesday, April 26th 

Nominations for Student Life Awards 

The annual University Student Life Awards, otherwise known as The Rocky's, recognizes 
undergraduate students and Student Organizations who - through service to others, investment 
of talent and time, and pursuit of excellence - have significantly and positively impacted the 
University of Rochester and/or surrounding communities. Nominations are open through Friday, 
February 3 at 12 p.m. (noon) EST. Review the available awards and submit nominations here. 

Sponsored by the Office of the Dean of Students. 

Join the Fall 2023 Welcome Week Team 

Looking for leadership experience? The Office of Orientation and First-Year Programs is now 
accepting applications for Fall 2023 Welcome Week Leaders and Volunteers to help welcome 
new students to campus in August! Welcome Week Leaders are responsible for helping 
Orientation Leaders run events throughout Welcome Week, and Volunteers primarily help with 
staffing and setting up these events. Both roles are crucial in creating a welcoming and fun 
program of events for our newest yellowjackets. Learn more about the positions on the 
Orientation and First-Year Programs website or by registering to attend an info session on 
Friday, February 10 at 12 p.m. in 321 Morey Hall. 
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